From: McDougall, Alex

Sent: 26 February 2015 15:38
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2014/7908/P 104-146 Camden Street, NW1 9PF

Please log the below objection.

Alex McDougall
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2053

From: Kathryn Gemmell [mailto:

Sent: 26 February 2015 15:00

To: McDougall, Alex

Cc: Alisdair Hawkyard; Michel Foex; Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor); Tom Nicol; Paul Whitley; Anthony Richardson;
Peter Clapp; Cotton, Richard (Councillor)

Subject: 2014/7908/P 104-146 Camden Street, NW1 9PF

Dear Alex,

I write on behalf of the NCTNF Steering Group to advise that we are in full support of the very detailed
Objection Report issued to you by Michel Foex today. We reiterate our OBJECTION to the current scheme.
Recent amendments have been very minor and do not address our concerns. We would support
redevelopment of this site with an appropriately sized development of high quality design. We hope it is
possible for the developer to withdraw their proposals as they currently stand. Should this scheme proceed
to Committee, we would seek to make a deputation at the DCC.

Regards
Kate Gemmell

Secretary NCTNF Steering Group
3 lvor Street

Camden Town

NW1 9PL



